
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
This is a short Newsletter for a short month! 

P.T.A 
 

Please note that the first P.T.A meeting of the new year will be on Wednesday the 1st of February in the 
staffroom at 6.30pm.  All new members welcome! 

 
 

Football/Netball 
 

The first tournament of the New Year will take place on Friday the 3rd of February.  Both teams are looking 
awesome in their new strips.  A big thanks to Pepe’s Fish and Chip shop for sponsoring our new Netball 

strips and to Liz Montgomery for her continued support to the school. 
 
 

Whole School Committees 
 

Each child in Woodpark Primary is part of a whole school committee.  These committees range from 
Enterprise to the School Website to Health and Wellbeing.  It is a great way for our children to feel included 

in the running of the school.  The next Committee is on Friday the 3rd of February – ask your child which 
Committee they are in! 

 
 

Valentine’s Disco 
 

Our annual Valentine’s Disco will take place on Thursday the 9th of February from Entry 6.30pm until 8pm.  
Entry is £1 at the door. 

Please remember that ALL children will need to be collected by an adult at the end of the night. 
 
 

Holiday Weekend 
 

Woodpark Primary will be closed for the February Weekend on Monday the 13th and Tuesday the 14th of 
February.  We will also be closed for an Inservice Day on Wednesday the 15th which means the children 

will return to school on Thursday the 16th of February. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Maureen Farr 
Head Teacher 
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